Dear St. Jacobs Public School Families,

Welcome back to school from your Home and School Association! This letter is accompanied
by our first of several fundraisers for the year. The funds raised by the Home and School
Association help to provide activities and resources for our children. In the past, these funds
have helped to:

purchase chromebooks and ipads for our classrooms

support the grade 8 graduation dinner, DJ and award gifts given to our graduating
students

purchase books for the home reading program

subsidize costs for the annual school picnic

We have some exciting fundraising campaigns planned for this year, including many great
products that are everyday purchases for most of our families. Here is a sneak peek at the fall
campaigns, and stay tuned for more in January!

Fall 2015 fundraising activities

Veseys - Considered Canada's GREEN Fundraiser, this program features the sale of fall bulbs
for spring blooms.

MacMillans - MacMillans offers an amazing line of flash frozen food, everything from cookie
dough to chili, perfect to help out with holiday baking and meals! MacMillan’s also offers a line
of Peanut Free, Sugar Free, Gluten Free and Kosher products. Definitely something for
everyone.

QSP Magazines - QSP magazine programs are designed to make it easy for families to
purchase or renew affordable reading resources at significant savings. Magazines can be
purchased online all year long, or via order form in November!

Cineplex - Movie passes and gift cards make perfect Holiday gifts for everyone! Purchase
through our fundraiser and a portion of the proceeds will be donated back to our school!

On behalf of the Home and School Association, thanks in advance for your support!

Sincerely,
Melissa Fishman
melfishman@hotmail.com



